
SONTYAM, ANANDAPURAM, Visakhapatnam-531173

NSRIT/CIR/Student/2017-18/025 Date: 30-11-2017

NOTICE

The Institute will observe holiday on 01-12-2017 (Friday) on account of “Eid Miladun Nabi”

VICE- PRINCIPAL & DEAN – ACADEMICS PRINCIPAL

To
All Notice Boards
M.Tech / MBA / B.Tech / Diploma Class Rooms

All Heads of Departments with a request to circulate among all class rooms under their control.

Secretary Sir: for kind information
Correspondent : for kind information

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Copy to: Transport Incharge: He is requested not to operate busses on 01-12-2017.

All the services may be operated as usual from 2-12-2017.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

*******


